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NWB Announces Participants in the 2020-2021 Ambassador Program 

 
Lincoln, NE— The Nebraska Wheat Board is excited to announce the selection of one student for 

the 2023-2024 Wheat Ambassador Program. The program will work to enhance student leadership, 

identify career goals and gain insight into the Nebraska wheat industry.  

 

Grace Timm of Chappell, NE is currently a sophomore at the University of Nebraska-Lincoln where 

she is studying Agribusiness with Pre-Law. Along with her classes, Grace is active in a variety of 

clubs and organizations at UNL. She is a member of the Sigma-Alpha Delta Sorority currently 

serving as the Chapter Parliamentarian. She is also a member of the UNL Ag Economics Club, UNL 

National Agri-Marketing Association, and the UNL Clifton Builders Program.  

 

Grace previously served as a Nebraska State FFA Officer from 2022-2023 where she served and 

represented all 12,000 Nebraska FFA members in grades 7-12. She is still active in FFA as a 

member of the National FFA Organization. 

 

The NWB Ambassador Program will run in accordance with the school year, beginning in August 

and concluding in May. Over the course of the year, ambassadors will be immersed in the wheat 

industry to expand their knowledge on one of Nebraska’s top three crops.  At the conclusion on the 



 

 

program and with a record of completion of all requirements, ambassadors will be awarded a 

$1,000 scholarship for the upcoming school year.  

 

The Nebraska Wheat Board administers the check-off of 0.5% of net value of wheat marketed in 

Nebraska at the point of first sale.  The board invests the funds in programs of international and 

domestic market development and improvement, policy development, research, promotion, and 

education.  
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